Economic Development & Tourism Committee Meeting

June 1, 2023 at 1:00 pm

Meeting was called to order at 1:00 pm. In attendance for the Village board included Jim Fleming, Rod
Randall and Christy Miller. Also, in attendance included Stephanie Wierman, Angie Parsons and WCIA
reps- Andy Miller, Larry Forsgren, Sylvia King and Peter Carlson.

The meeting was to discuss the upcoming Our Town Arthur on July 21, with stories starting on July 15.
Discussion about expectations was had. It was talked about having the event on Vine Street. Ideas on
what to feature included various downtown businesses, Cheese Festival, Sesquicentennial, various
organizations were also mentioned. We will need to plan a small event and want to to get as many
people as we can downtown that afternoon/ evening. More details we be worked on in the weeks to
come.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:05

Submitted by Christy Miller, Committee Chairman
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